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This church will open for Sunday services from 12th July. 
 
We are excited to open again, but we will have to be alert and comply with 
the government guidelines. 

If you wish to attend, please keep to the following: 

• Do not enter if you have Covid-19 symptoms or if you have been 

asked to self-isolate. 

• Wear a face covering at all times. 

• On arrival, wash your hands thoroughly for 20 seconds or use hand 

sanitiser. 

• Adhere to the one-way system. 

• Sit on your own (except for with members of your own household)  

• Keep a 2 metre distance from others at all times. 

• Do not touch the surfaces around you unnecessarily.  

• Children must sit with their parents/carers. There will be no Sunday 

School or crèche for the time being. 

• No socialising inside the building. If you want to talk, do it outside. 

• No communal singing is allowed. 

 
The government guidelines strongly encourage those with an increased risk 
to stay at home: 

• People aged 70 or older (regardless of medical condition) 

• People under 70 with underlying health condition 

In addition, the United Reformed Church requires those who wish to attend 

the church services to do a personal risk assessment (this can be found on 

our website). 

 

If you are thinking of attending: 

• Do a URC personal risk assessment. 

• Make an informed decision. 

• Strictly follow the guidelines above, if you decide to attend. 

 



We will still continue online services should you wish not to attend in 

person.  Please enquire if you would like to join our online services. 

 
If you wish to talk to our minister: 

Revd Sally Thomas 
minister.kensington.urc@gmail.com    
07738 766677 
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